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JAN 9 1985

Florida Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. J. W. Williams, Jr.

Group Vice President
Nuclear Energy Department
P. O. Box 14000
Juno Beach, FL 33408

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF A CHANGE'IN THE 10 CFR 50, APPENDIX R INSPECTION DATES
ST. LUCIE UNITS _1 AND 2, DOCKET NOS. 50-335 AND 50-389

This confirms the telephone conversation between Mr. R. W. Gritz of your staff
and Mr. S. A. Elrod of this office on January 3,1985, concerning the change in
dates of the special Appendix R inspection of St. Lucie. The inspection dates
originally established in our letter to you dated December 6,1984, have been
changed to February 25 - March 1, 1985, in accordance with the above mentioned
conversation. ,

Should you have any questions regarding these arrangements, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you,

h. &W4 r El
John A. Olshinski, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: C. M. Wethy, Plant Manager
N. Weems, Site QA Superintendent

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Florida
A. Herdt
T. Conlon
S. Elrod
W. Miller
P. Madden
G. Wiseman
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